
 

 

PARENTAL WORKSHOP! 
‘Keeping your child safe online’ 

* Wednesday 24
th
 January * 

7pm - 8/8.30pm School Hall, Blackboys CE School 

With IT Consultant Mr Andrew Gunn 

With many children receiving electronic devices as 

Christmas presents, we urge ALL PARENTS to attend this 

informative session! 

 

The Children’s Commissioner has 

published ‘Life in Likes’, a report 

into social media use among 8 to 

12 year olds. The report found that 

most social media platforms have a 

minimum age limit of 13, but 

research shows a growing number 

of children under 13 are using 

social media, with 3 in 4 children 

having their own accounts. 
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